
 

 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 28 October 2008 5:16 PM 
 
Subject: Review of CityRail fares from 2009 
 
Dear Sirs  

I would like to submit my disapproval in relation to the proposed increase in train fares. 

Once again, without providing improved services or facilities, State Rail feels that a huge increase of 
fares is acceptable.  It is NOT! 

We suffered fare increases already and those recent fare increases resulted in nothing.  Why are 
those using public transport continuously being punished for doing so.   

It is time that fares did not increase until there is proof that the money is need i.e. improve services, 
clean and update carriages and fix easy defects like signal failures.  Only then will we be a little more 
accepting of proposed fare increases. 
 
 


